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Bristol Table Tennis Academy Open Days

South Gloucestershire and Stroud College (formerly known as Filton) would like to invite you to our Bristol Table

Tennis Academy Open days on Wednesday the 26th February and 5th March 2014.

Prospective Students (16+) can come and train for the day and also  meet some of the current players, students
and staff at the top Table Tennis Academy in the South West at our ‘state of the art’ £20m WISE campus.

For further information about the open days contact Choi Sze To direct on 01179192616 or by e-
mail: choisze.to@sgscol.ac.uk

For more information regarding the table tennis academy click the link
below: http://tabletennis.sgscol.ac.uk/apply-to-our-academy/
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